
Dear colleagues, brothers and sisters,

By this letter, we unionists and militants of CGAS (Communauté Genèvoise
d’Action Syndicale – Geneva Trade Unions Community) react to your call for
international support to the democratic movement in Hong Kong and the general
strike of Hong Kong workers.

We unionists and militants of public and private sector have acknowledgement of
the brutal police repression of pacific students’ demonstration and we condemn it
strongly.

We agree with your demand to:

(1) The Hong Kong government stops using violence against the protestors and
ensure the right to peaceful demonstration. The government should bear the
responsibility of violent suppression of protest.

(2) The Chinese National People’s Congress recall the plan on the political
elections in Hong Kong passed on 31 August 2014 and commit to ensuring free,
fair and genuine political elections in Hong Kong.

In solidarity,

p.o. Umberto BANDIERA, Unia, président de la
commission solidarité internationale

Manuela CATTANI, SIT, présidente CGAS
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